Rosenberg Corey

From: Doumit Matt

Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 11:15 AM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: FW: In support of SB 687

MATT DOUMIT| Analyst

Legislative Policy and Research Office
Oregon State Capitol

900 Court St NE Rm. 453

Salem, OR 97301

503-986-1514

Senate Committee on Human Services

From: nikki [mailto:nicolealoha@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2017 11:13 AM

To: Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: In support of SB 687

Dear Senator Gelser and members of the Senate committee for Health,

I am wrings to support this bill. It time experience of mine as a parent and resident of Oregon to feel harassed and
threatened if | even questioned a delayed vaccine schedule.

My fears of being reported increased when | became a foster parent.

Parents making educated medical decisions based on for their children should feel comfortable discussing options and

deciding what's best for their children without fear of being investigated especially when exemptions are legal.

There are many good doctors out there but | have had the displeasure of meeting with a few who did not practice
informed consent and made threats.

The language in this bill makes it more clear cut what abuse or neglect is not.
Please vote yes on SB 687
Kind Regards, Nikki DeGraff

Sent from my iPad



